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Key Offices Open on Limited Basis During 

Holiday Break 

November 28, 2016  

While most of the Lindenwood University campus offices in St. Charles and Belleville will be 

closed from Dec. 23 through Jan. 2, for the convenience of students, prospective students, and 

their families, several key offices will remain open on December 28 and 29. 

The Admissions Office, Financial Aid, Business Office, and Academic Services will be open 

from 9 a.m. until 1 p.m. on Wednesday, December 28, and Thursday, December 29. 

The office closures are in observance of the Christmas and New Year’s holidays. All 

Lindenwood offices will reopen for business on Tuesday, Jan. 3. 
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